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To whom it may concern,

I’m writing to share my thoughts and concerns about HB3063. I myself am a fully vaccinated mom of 3 fully
vaccinated kiddos. The bill as it stands seems to be missing some very important opportunities for finding
desperately needed middle ground. Adding a provision for the acceptance of a delayed vaccination schedule as well
as widening the requirements for medical exemptions would be incredible steps towards making all voices feel
heard. Also understanding that no child should be put in a position where they are having their lifetime’s worth of
injections in one sitting. And while some vaccines would’ve been helpful on a yearly basis, there’s no medical need
to have 5 flu shots at once. I’m sure you are hearing more suggestions than you can count. And I urge you to pause
and listen. Again, I believe that vaccines are safe and effective, but I also believe that HB3063, as it is, is not the
best that Oregon can do.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Kelli Cliff
Lake Oswego, OR
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